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In the late Fall of 2023 after much advocacy from the Business Improvement Areas of BC and the BC Chambers of 
Commerce, the Province of BC launched the Securing Small Business Rebate Funding Program.   
 
This program recognized the increased costs to businesses due to property crime and vandalism in rural and urban 
communities across the province.  At the time the Ministry of Jobs, Economic Development and Innovation 
introduced the $10.5 million Securing Small Business Rebate Program, to provide small businesses with funds for 
eligible commercial property crime and vandalism repairs, or to implement eligible preventative measures. 
 
The initial launch was fraught with barriers, so the Program had to be revamped and was reintroduced in late March 
of 2024. Due to this initial confusion and a very difficult application process, it is believed that millions of dollars 
were left on the table. BIABC has been advocating  for these dollars to be re-allocated in order to help small 
businesses remain viable and whole in the wake of increased crime and vandalism in our communities. We are 
asking the City of Prince George to join those efforts.  
 
We are aware that only a handful of Prince George Businesses were able to benefit from this grant to date – we 
estimate that less than $25,000 went back into the pockets of victimized businesses. Myself and Neil Godbout of 
the Prince George Chamber of Commerce, we get the support of City Council to give our Prince George Businesses 
more time to recoup losses from vandalism and provide funding towards preventative measures for the future. 
 
I would be delighted to share more information at the March 18th Public Safety meeting in hopes of gaining support 
from that committee and ultimately the support of City Council. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Colleen Van Mook 
Executive Director 
Downtown Prince George 
1406 2nd Avenue Prince George, BC V2L 3B6 

OFFICE PHONE:  250-614-1330 
We acknowledge that we are on the ancestral lands of the 
unceded territory of the Lheidli T’enneh where we live, work and play. 
 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 
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